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The Edgar County Emergency Telephone System Board (ETSB) is the owner of an Eventide 

recording system. The recorder is in the Edgar County Sheriff Department (ECSD). The recorder 

is used by the ETSB and the ECSD to record phone lines, radio channels, and the intercom. The 

ETSB has four 9-1-1 lines and one radio channel on the recorder. The ECSO has four phone 

lines, one radio channel, and one intercom line on the recorder. The 9-1-1 Director has full 

authority over the ETSB's recorded lines. The Sheriff has full authority over the ECSD's 

recorded lines. The 9-1-1 Director has no authority to give out recordings of the Sheriff's 

channels without his consent or by his directive. 

Nanette Crippes, 9-1-1 Director 
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